
Getting to Know You Sessions

Invitation

In July we will be welcoming parents and children to a number of Getting to Know You sessions within the Early Years unit. These 

will be an opportunity for you to come along with your child, meet our staff team and play in the unit. The sessions will be:

Tuesday 8th July 12.30-1.30

Thursday 10th July 1.30-2.30

Thursday 10th July 3.30-4.00

If you would like to attend any of the sessions please visit the New to Nursery and Reception 2025 page on our website and follow 

the link to book a place. We recommend that you attend at least one session but you can attend more if you wish. Entrance will be 

via the Early Years entrance on Forster Road. If you are unable to attend don’t worry– your child will be offered a Stay and Play 

sessiona and a Door Step Visit before starting with us in September.

https://www.woodfieldprimaryschool.co.uk/page/new-to-nursery-and-reception-september-2025/137026

http://www.woodfieldprimaryschool.co.uk/page/new-to-reception-and-nursery-september-2022/74506
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